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• The Newsletter is also available online at:        
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several club newletters from other clubs at this link :      http://force12inc.com/F12-NEWS-
CLUBS.htm  

 
• Meeting Notice 

• April Minutes 
  

 



PRARC Meeting - Monday, June 2, 2003: 
 

Final details for Field Day will be discussed.  Hope to see you all there!! 
 
73, 
 
Bill McFarlen - WA5VGI 
President PRARC 
 

 
 

Meeting Minutes May 2003 
Paso Robles Amateur Radio Club 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Bill McFarlen WA5VGI at 
7:31 P.M. 
 
This was a joint meeting with the ARES group with Walter Rheingans from 
the SLO County Communications Dept making a presentation at the latter 
part of the meeting.  Introductions of all of the folks present were made. 
 
Thank you to Bob Miller and especially Larry and Char Miller for putting on 
another successful Tailgate breakfast. 
 
Bill McFarlen spoke briefly on the events of the previous weekend at the 
Nor Cal Dx Convention in Visalia. 
 
Larry Miller detailed the general Field Day plan and layout.  The call sign 
will once again be W6R 2A plus we will have the GOTA station setup once 
again. 
 
May 18th is the date for the BBQ at Heilman Park in Atascadero. 
Bob Miller will be at the grill! 
Time is 11:30am 
 
Cliff Buttschardt gave an update on the Piedras Blancas Lighthouse project.  
Everyone who wants to come out and operate this summer must fill out an 
application for Docent.  Cliff has those applications. 
 
Bob Alberti gave an update on the Paso Robles ECC. 



 
Walter Rheingans gave a presentation on the inner workings of the county 
emergency services communications system. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 21:08 hours. 
 
Respectfully submitted, K6AJ  Editor 


